
Dear All
I would just like to voice my opposition to the building of thousands of house's at 
Crews Hill & Vicarage Farm. For a start lots of jobs will be lost if all the garden 
centres at Crews Hill are lost plus the roads around there will grind to a halt. Just 
because there is a station there does not mean that thousands of cars will not 
arrive . But most important is that both areas provide cleaner air for the 
surrounding district's but that will stop once its all built on. There is also the affect 
on nature which is already suffering major losses which has got to stop. With the 
possibility of more persons working from home people could live much farther 
away . This means houses could be built in more suitable places or where 
shopping centres have lost stores .
So have a major rethink on the affects these plans will have on the future. 
Yours Faithfully


